## **Optus**

**From:** "pcosecretariat@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk" <pcosecretariat@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk>

To: "John Wilson" <jhwilson@acay.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2003 2:55 AM

Subject: RE: Orders appointing Australian Governors-General

I am sorry but there is no Order for this appointment.

Privy Council Office 2 Carlton Gardens London SW1Y 5AA

----Original Message----

From: John Wilson [mailto:jhwilson@acay.com.au]

Sent: 01 September 2003 08:33

To: pcosecretariat@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: Orders appointing Australian Governors-General

Dear Sirs,

Re: Australian Governors-General Sir Ninian Stephen (1982 - 1989); William Hayden (1989 - 1996); Sir William Deane (1996 - 2001) and Dr. Peter Hollingworth (2001 - 2003).

Please tell me if there were Orders Approved at the Council were made appointing the above Australian Governors-General. If so, which ones and the dates those Orders were made.

I am sorry to trouble you - but I would truly appreciate your help.

Yours sincerely, John Wilson.

## PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET.

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

GSI users see

http://www.gsi.gov.uk/main/notices/information/gsi-003-2002.pdf for further details. In case of problems, please call your organisational IT helpdesk

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

The Cabinet Office's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.